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4th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

I have arranged a class trip to the Intech Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium.  This 

is to enrich our Science topic “Earth and Space.” 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 1st February 2023.  Children will need to arrive 

at school at the normal time, wearing school uniform, including a coat. The coach may not 

arrive back at school before 3.00pm so if your child usually travels home on the school bus 

please make alternative arrangements on this day. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. No nuts as we have allergies 

to these in this class, sweets, chocolate, or fizzy drinks please.    

We are asking for a voluntary amount of £21.00 per child, which includes travel, workshop, 

the planetarium cinema and time to look around exhibits in the Science Centre.   

We are really looking forward to this visit, to explore and learn more about space. 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday 16th January 2023. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Meier 
Kingfisher Class Teacher 

 

Kingfisher Class Visit to Intech Science Centre – Wednesday 1st February 2023 

 

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 I give permission for my child to take part in this event 

 I enclose / have paid online (delete as appropriate) the voluntary amount of £21.00 

 I will collect my child from Preston Candover School 

Signed 

(parent/guardian)………………………………………………………………………… 
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